
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Hi Dorothy 

Kelley Corbari 

Monday, December 16, 2013 5:28 PM 

Dorothy Menasco 

Hong Wang; Shawna Senko 
RE: Brian J. Ricca 

Yes please move anything pertaining to Mr. Ricca's complaint to Docket 130290-EI. 

Thanks so much! 

Xe{fey :f. Corbari, 
Staff At torney - Regulatory Analysis Section 
Office of the General Counsel 
FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

Email: KCorbari@psc.state.O.us 
Direct Phone: (850) 413-6234 
Direct Fax: (850) 413-6235 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 

state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 

request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2013 4:41PM 
To: Kelley Corbari 
Cc: Hong Wang; Shawna Senko 
Subject: Brian J. Ricca 

Good afternoon, Kelley, 

It has been noted that Docket 130290-EI has been established for Brian J . Ricca's complaint. DNs 
07305-13, 07301-13, and 07202-13 are still in undocketed matters. Should they be moved to the new 
docket? 

Thank you for your help. 

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED DEC 17, 2013
DOCUMENT NO. 07471-13
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK




